
 

 

  

 
   Dear Parents, 

It has been such a lovely few days here at Whitley Chapel! It has been great to have all of the children 
back and there has been a fabulous buzz around the school! 
I think I have managed to see most parents this week. As before the holidays, if you don’t see me near 
the door on a morning, then I will be there at home time.  
 
The children have all looked fabulous in their uniforms. Just a reminder that our uniform is as follows – 

     Main School Uniform 
• Yellow polo shirt (with or without the Whitley Chapel logo) 
• Bottle green jumper or cardigan with or without the Whitley Chapel logo 
• Grey/black: trousers/shorts/skirt/pinafore 
• Black or Grey socks or tights 
• Plain black school shoes or trainers 

 
     In the summer a green & white or yellow & white gingham dress may be worn. 
 
      PE kits 

• Bottle green shorts 
• Yellow, round neck t-shirt (no buttons or fastenings) 
• Black, green or grey jogging bottoms 
• Plain socks 
• PE plimsolls 
• Green drawstring P.E. bag (clearly named) 
 

Clubs 
 
Just a little reminder about our clubs which will be starting next week and will rum until 4.30pm (from 
straight a 
 
From Monday 9th September - Drama 
From Tuesday 10th September - Board Games    
from Wednesday 11th September - Dance with Pip  
From Thursday 12th September - Multiskills 
 
Mrs Kellett has sent out correspondence regarding payment for these should your child wish to attend.  
 
PE Lessons 
 
PE lessons in school for all classes are on a Thursday and will be delivered by teachers in school this 
year. 
Please can all children bring in their PE kit on a Monday as usual and then the children will bring their 
bags home on a Friday.  
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Dates for the Diary 
 

Monday 9th September – School Council Elections. Our elected school Council will be meeting 
regularly to discuss school related issues on behalf of their class. 
 
Praise Assembly  

 
This will begin next Friday 13th September and will be for Parents of the children in Early Years who 
are welcome to come and see us at 2.45pm.. 
 
Tuesday 17th September – Reading meeting for parents of children in Early Years 2.45pm 
 
Thursday 26th September -European day of Languages (Italian focus) – Mrs. Parker will also be 
making a special Italian lunch! 
 
Friday 27th September 10-11pm – Macmillan ‘Reading Cafe’ Event. All parents welcome – more 
details will be available soon! 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend 
everyone. I hope the sun is 
shining lots! 
 
See you all on Monday! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Hayward 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Hayward 😊  


